
 
 

 
  

Sat 29th 
June 

12:45pm CC Girls v Juidth Kerr at 
Griffin Sports Ground 

Mon 1st 
July 

Year 2 Trip to Brockwell Park 

Tues 2nd 
July 

Year 1 & 2 Trip to Royal Academy 

Wed 3rd 
July 

Year 4 Trip to Brixton Library 

Fri 5th 
July  

Sports Day 

After School Care Club Contact Numbers: 07727 658527 Corpus Christi Trent Road, 0204 534 2581 Corpus Christi Trintiy Rise 

 

Newsletter 28 th  June 2024 
Issue 36 

 Event Two 

 Event Three 

From the Headteachers 
 DATES TO REMEMBER 

Corpus Christi Boys Football 
 

At Corpus Christi School we have a long-held 
tradition of setting up competitive football 
teams, built upon core school values and a 
system of integration feeding players through 
from year 5.  Despite fielding an incredibly 
inexperienced team, they should be 
commended for a spirted campaign in the A 
League as well as a very impressive run to the 
semi-finals in the Magazine Cup, well done! 
 

With what feels like an oft-repeated phrase, the 
girl’s football season has once again been 
blighted by bad weather.  Despite this the girl’s 
team are on course to win their league whilst 
remain undefeated, providing they avoid a loss 
in their final game this Saturday.  Their spirit and 
togetherness coupled with great talent has 
been a delight to witness.  Congratulations on a 
terrific season, girls! 
 

Friday 5th July – Sports Day 
 

Sports Day will take place on Friday 5th July at 
Dulwich College.  Please note that children must 
be brought to and collected from the sports 
ground and not Corpus Christi School.  EYFS 
children will be collected at 10.30am and all 
other children collected by 12.30pm.  More 
information about the day is attached to this 
newsletter. 
 
 
 

 

 

School Awarded Primary Science Quality Mark 
We are delighted to announce that we have been awarded with a 
Primary Science Quality Mark. These marks have been awarded to 198 
nursery, infant, junior, primary, middle, international and special 
schools this month to celebrate their commitment to excellence in 
science leadership, teaching and learning. So far, since its national 
launch in 2010, more than 5000 Primary Science Quality Marks (PSQM) 
have been awarded, creating a solid foundation of quality science 
education for over 1,000,000 children. 
PSQM is a comprehensive evidence-based professional development 
programme that effectively develops science leadership, ensuring 
teachers have the knowledge, capability and support they need to 
transform science education and shape future generations.  
The Primary Science Quality Mark is led by the University of 
Hertfordshire. 
Helen Sizer, PSQM Co-Director said: ‘By enabling effective science 
leadership, PSQM is powering the potential of all children to see the 
relevance and importance of science in their lives, now and in the future. 
Schools that have achieved a Primary Science Quality Mark have 
demonstrated a significant commitment to science leadership, teaching 
and learning and the profile and quality of science in each accredited 
school is very high. Science subject leaders, their colleagues, 
headteachers, children, parents and governors should be very proud.” 
We are very happy to share this news with you and continue to strive 
towards an excellent and enriched science curriculum for all our pupils. 
 

Online Safety Meeting Monday 8th July 
There will be a meeting for parents on online safety at St Martins in the 
Fields and we strongly encourage you to attend, irrespective of the age 
of your child.  We are delighted to have a guest speaker, Karl Hopwood, 
who has a wealth of experience in this field.  Karl is an independent  
e-safety expert, he is a member of UKCCIS (UK Council for Child Internet 
Safety) and sits on the advisory board for the UK Safer Internet Centre 
and the education advisory board for CEOP.   
The meeting for parents will take place at 9.15am, the hall will be open 
from 9am, to give time for parents to arrive from the main site. The 
meeting will approximately 50 minutes and then Year 5 and 6 will be 
attending a workshop afterwards.  Please follow this link for the 
survey. 
 

 
Don Rae Academy Monday 8th July 
We are delighted to invite back the Don Rae Academy, who led a successful Chinese New Year workshop. In celebration of 
the summer Olympic Games in Paris, junior classes will have a day of dance workshops which will culminate in a showcase 
for parents in the afternoon, on the field at St Martins in the Field.  The Parents’ Association will be serving refreshments, 
and we hope you can join us from 2pm.  If you have an Infant child at Trent Road and you would like them to see the 

showcase with you, you are welcome to collect them early from school but please let your child’s class teacher or the office 
know. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/D5CgU7NP88


 
 

 

  
 

 
 
 
 
  

 
 
  

CLASS % 

8 100 

10 99.5 

N 99.1 

7 99.1 

9 99.1 

12 99.1 

13 98.4 

11 98.2 

4 98.1 

14 98.0 

6 97.0 

5 96.8 

3 95.6 

2 95.4 

1 94.8 

Term Dates for the 2024-2025 are now 
published on the school’s website, click 

here to view. 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Congratulations to Class 8 on 
their 100% attendance. 

Whole school average this week 
98%.  

Child of the Week for the week 
ending 

Friday 21st June 2024 

Nursery  Penelope B 

Class 1 Anna M 

Class 2 Elijah W A 

Class 3  Camilla D C 

Class 4  Ryan G 

Class 5 John D H 

Class 6 Anaelle L 

Class 7  Ana D J M 

Class 8 Mia Q 

Class 9 Destiny L 

Class 10 Jasmine Q G 

Class 11 Matthew C 

Class 12 Kashius W 

Class 13 Orla K 

Class 14 Alvaro L 

 

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School, please do not hesitate to contact one 

of our Safeguarding Officers.  Any issue will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.   

Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz  
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Parents’ Zone 
 

Dates for Your Diary 
 

Monday 8th July 
 

Second Hand Uniform Sale at  
St Martin’s 

 

 

Friday 12th July 
 
 

Summer Cake Sale and Cake 
Competition at both school sites.  

Get thinking for your summer 
themed cake. 

 

 
 
 

Parents’ Association 

Educational Trips 
This year we have asked for £45.00 towards 
educational trips and visitors.  Please log onto 
your ParentPay account to make the 
payment. 

Music 
 

Music charges for Summer Term 2 are now 
available on your ParentPay account, we 
request prompt payment to avoid reminders 
being sent.  Remember that if you do not wish 
you child to continue with their individual 
lesson, six weeks’ notice is required in writing 
to office@corpus-christi.org.uk 
 

RAM Music 
Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 parents please 
check you have now made full payment for 
your child’s Royal Academy of Music fees for 
this year. 
 
 

Attendance 
Monday 24th June - Friday 

28th June  

From Fr Matthew:  

Thank you so much for your 

support of our Summer Fair which 

raised an AMAZING £9K for our 

parish. Your donation of bottles, 

volunteering and attendance were 

very much appreciated and - 

again - thank you!! ❤️  
 

BOOGIE AND BALTI - SATURDAY 
20TH JULY 2024 - ST MARTIN IN 

THE FIELDS SCHOOL 
 

I do hope that you’ll be able to 

join us in a few weeks’ time for 

BOOGIE AND BALTI on Saturday 

20th July at 6:30pm at St Martin-

in-the-Fields School. It’s another 

fundraiser for us and - if you 

missed it last year - one not to 

miss if you like TWO live bands, 

an authentic curry, chilled booze, 

dancing and singing along to 80s, 

90s and noughties classics. It’s an 

Adults Only event and Tickets can 

be bought by clicking here and 

are only on sale for the next 

couple of weeks. It’ll be the best 

way to celebrate the beginning of 

the school holiday season so 

make sure to act now and … Don't 

Fade The Boogie! 💃🕺! 

  

Mr Brady’s Summer Sports Camp 
 

Monday 22nd July – Friday 16th August at 
Corpus Christi School, Trent Road.  Please 

click here for the booking form. 
 
 

Extended Daycare 2024-2025 
 

The survey to register your interest 
in a place from September is now 
available to complete.  Please click 
this link. 
 

https://www.corpuschristischool.co.uk/termdates
https://www.corpuschristischool.co.uk/termdates
mailto:office@corpus-christi.org.uk
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/catholicbrixtonhill
https://corpuschristischooluk.sharepoint.com/sites/CentralServices/Shared%20Documents/Sports%20Camp/Summer%20Sports%20Camp/Summer%20Sports%20Camp%202024.pdf
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ExtDay2024-2025

